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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #7 
Request for Proposal No. 2435204 

Contact Water Pond Relocation at the Sechelt Landfill 
Date: October 16, 2024 

Item No.1  

Question: I think it should be clarified that all disposal onsite will not have a cost 
associated with it. As per 01 74 19 Waste management & Disposal 1.6.b – Contractor 
will be charges the standard tipping fees for waste generated onsite as part of the 
construction works. I believe it was discussed at the Pre tender meeting that there 
would be no cost for disposal only the trucks were to be scaled in.  

Answer:  Please see Q&A No.6 Item One issued on October 11, 2024, Q&A No.2 Item 
20 issued on September 20, 2024. 

At both sites there will be no tipping fee, but the materials need to pass over the 
landfill scale and be weighed.  

Item No.2  

Question: Is the Contractor to be responsible for all testing of suspected asbestos 
containing materials. I thought the Regional District was handling this testing. 
Contractor responsible only for soils testing? 

Answer: Please see Q&A No.2 Item 2 Issued on September 20, 2024.  

Item No.3 Schedule of Prices 

Question: It appears there has been a pay item added in the previous revision is a  
duplicate item, please confirm.  

 
Answer:  No, it is not a duplicate item. 
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Item No.4 Schedule of Prices 

Question: Item 16 Geotextiles – Geosynthetic Clay Liner – 2500 m3. I believe this 
should read 2500 m2? Please confirm.  

Answer: Please see amendment No.4  

 
 

 


